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Public Invited to Prioritize Riverside County Public Transit Needs 
 

The Riverside County Transportation Commission is working to complete its Coordinated 

Public Transit-Human Services Transportation Plan, and the public is invited to take part in a 

Virtual Open House the week of October 26-30 and a live Zoom meeting on October 27.  

These events provide opportunities to prioritize each suggested Coordinated Plan strategy 

and learn about findings from stakeholder interviews and a countywide survey conducted 

this summer. The Coordinated Plan identifies: 

▪ Mobility needs and gaps of older adults, persons with disabilities, persons of low 

income, and veterans in Riverside County 

▪ Strategies to address these needs 

▪ Partnerships and new services to address transit service gaps 

The public may take part in the Virtual Open House at any time, October 26-30, by clicking 

here or by visiting rctc.org/transitworkshop. A live Zoom meeting also will be held Tuesday, 

October 27 from 11 a.m. to noon. To join the Zoom meeting, click here. 

For more information, contact info@rctc.org or call 951-787-7141. 
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